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April 6, 2020 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 
Today marks the beginning of phase 2 of the Learning at Home strategy.  Since the ordered school 
closures were first announced in March 2020, the NCDSB staff have been hard at work trying to ensure 
a positive transition to this new approach to teaching and learning.  We acknowledge our teachers and 



   
383 Birch Street North, Timmins ON P4N 6E8 

 [T] 705-268-7443   [F] 705-267-3590   [W] www.ncdsb.on.ca 

Finally, we are working as quickly and as safely as we can to ensure that all students have the technology 
they need to access distance learning.  We anticipate that this protocol will be finalized this week and 
then we will proceed with the distribution of technology to students who require board-owned 
equipment to continue with their learning.  Thank you for your patience.  
 
Please continue to check our Board website regularly as updates will be posted along with valuable 
resources and information.    
 
Thank you for staying committed to our mission of learning together, striving for excellence, and being 
in service to God and each other.   
 
Stay home, stay safe, and continue to take good care of each other. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Weltz 
Director of Education 
 


